
            

 

 

June 17, 2024 

To: Our Valued Customers: 

Ram Steel Framing will implement a price increase of up to 10% on all steel products for all 

markets Effective July 8, 2024. Price lists will be published for all markets next week. 

 

RAM will continue to honor existing job quotes in accordance with our quoting policy. Please reach 

out to your sales representative to further discuss committed jobs or if you have any questions 

regarding the status thereof. 

 

We appreciate your support more than ever and remain committed to providing you with 

quality, service and reliability. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

John “JC” Conroy 

Director of Marketing and Operations 

Ram Steel Framing  

 

We know you have a choice, thanks for choosing Ram. 

 


